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              DATE                         :    29th August, 2024 
              TIME                          :    10:00 am to 12:30 pm 
              VENUE                      :    Lecture Hall - Room No 412, 4th Floor 
              No Of Participants   :    CS(H) -  65 | PSCS - 27 
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For Students of BSc(H) Computer Science & 
Physical Science(Computer Science) Sem-I 

 



Orientation Program Report for 
BSc(H) CS and PSCS Semester 1 Students 

Organized by the Department of Computer Science and Sanganika 
 

On 29th August 2024, the Department of Computer Science and the 
subject society Sanganika of Deen Dayal Upadhyaya College 
successfully hosted an Orientation Programme for the newly admitted 
students of BSc(H) Computer Science and BSc Physical Science 
(Computer Science) Semester 1.  
The session, held from 10:00 AM to 12:30 PM, was designed to acquaint 
students and their parents with the college environment, course details, 
and academic expectations. The event saw a robust participation of 92 
students (65 from BSc(H) CS and 27 from PSCS), along with several 
parents, fostering a sense of community and support. 
 
Dr. Anuja Soni, the Teacher Convenor, warmly welcomed everyone and 
delivered a comprehensive presentation covering the curriculum 
structure, timetable, and college regulations. The presentation further 
continued by the student coordinators highlighted important aspects of 
college life, such as technical societies and available resources, 
ensuring that both students and parents felt comfortable with the journey 
ahead. Other esteemed members of the teaching faculty were also present 
to support the students and provide further guidance. 
The principal of the college, Prof. Hem Chand Jain, graced the event with 
his presence. His insightful words emphasized the importance of discipline, 
focus, and making the most of the opportunities provided by the institution. 
His guidance added significant value to the session, leaving a lasting 
impact on both students and parents. 
 
In addition to the faculty, student coordinators led an interactive segment, 
offering valuable advice and sharing their personal experiences. This 
collective effort ensured that the new students felt engaged, well-informed, 
and confident about their academic path. The session was highly 
participative, with students and parents encouraged to ask questions, all of 
which were thoughtfully addressed by the coordinators and faculty. 
 
The program concluded on a positive note, with students expressing 
satisfaction and enthusiasm. The session not only helped the students 
but also provided clarity and assurance to the parents, making it a 
holistic and enriching experience for everyone involved.
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